
My name is Charles McCulley. I ask of you to vote no on SB 978.  
Please do not remove our right to defend ourselves and our families. This bill also makes law abiding 
citizens accountable for the crimes of others. It takes away the ability of a CCW holder to have a 
reasonable clue where he/she can legally carry and makes criminals out of honest people. Guns will be 
stored in cars temporarily and be more open to theft from actual criminals.  
All of the focus is on limiting the people who are not the problem.  
Please consider focusing efforts on bullying, mental health, drug treatment programs, and 
homelessness. All things that are a real problem in Oregon and will do more to prevent fun violence 
than criminalization those who could stop an attack and save many lives while defending their own as 
they have a right to do.  
Thank you for your consideration, 
Charles McCulley 
Bend Oregon 
 


